
From: Geneen Georgiev  

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 8:02 PM 

To: northinfo 

Subject: Fwd: GB TUP 2023.5 

Attachments: Bill.pdf 

 

Hello, 

 

Here is another one. 

 

Thank you for posting the last ones 

Geneen 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From: Bill Hjelholt  

Date: Tue, Mar 19, 2024 at 4:13 PM 

Subject: GB TUP 2023.5 

To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Cc:  

 

Support letter for Application GB-TUP-2023.5 

 

March 18th 2024 

 

Gabriola BC 

mailto:sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca


 

Dear Islands Trust, 

 

We stand in solidarity with our neighbours and express our 

unwavering support for Geneen, whose extensive experience in 

short-term rentals instills confidence in her ability to 

cultivate a safe and thriving environment within our community. 

Embracing change is imperative in today's economy, and we 

eagerly anticipate the promising job prospects and localized 

economic upsurge that a short-term rental could bring to our 

beloved Gabriola Island. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bill Hjelholt 
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